
Boquet Valley CSD Request for Bid 
 

Boquet Valley Central School District invites the submission of sealed bids for the sale several 
retired school buses.  
 
Sealed Bids, clearly marked “SCHOOL BUS BID”, will be received by the District Clerk, Jana 
Atwell at the Boquet Valley CSD District Office PO Box 158; 7530 Court Street Elizabethtown, 
New York 12932 until 1:00 PM on Thursday, June 20th 2023 at which time and place all bids will 
be publicly opened. Any late, emailed or faxed bids will not be accepted. 
 
Each bidder Must submit their bid/bids on the 2023 Bus Bid Form along with a Non-Collusion 
Form signed by the bidder. Bid forms may be obtained by contacting Jana Atwell @ 518-873-
6371 or email  jatwell@boquetvalleycsd.org   
 
Please contact Jana Atwell, District Clerk at 518-873-6371 ext.2511with questions about the buses 
or to schedule a time to view the buses. The Boquet Valley Central School District reserves the 
right to reject any and all bids.  If a bid is accepted it will be awarded at the regular school board 
meeting In July.  The buses will not be released until the school is in receipt of payment in full by 
way of cash, certified check or money order. 
 
The Buses being Retired are: 
#45 – 2010 International 65 passenger – with  116,194 miles 
#74 – 2007 International 65 passenger – with   86,190  miles 
#78 – 2014 International 30 passenger – with     66629 miles 
#80 – 2013 Chevrolet     22 passenger – with  109,154 miles 
#81 – 2013 Chevrolet     35 passenger – with    92,494 miles 
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